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Our mail-in voting system in Oregon has been a blessing for our state.  It has proved 

to be safe.  It encourages everyone to vote.................esp older folks, students who 

are out of their home town for college, working people, people who live in areas not 

easily transportable, etc.   

 

I definitely support mail-in voting. 


